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Attention Adult Day Care, Long Term Care and ICF DD Providers 
 
 
 
A processing error occurred for certain Adult Day Health Care Claims in the check write dated August 10, 
2011. Many claims pended for error code 553 - Suspect Duplicate. These claims will be recycled and 
included in a supplemental check write dated August 11, 2011. Due to some confusion regarding LTC 
billing cut-off date for August, we will also process any LTC, ICFDD and ADHC claims received after the 
cut-off on Thursday August 4th through Tuesday August 9th and include them in the August 11th check 
write. 
 
Please continue to check the lamedicaid.com web site regularly for any future changes. 
 


